
 
 

 

Ministry Team 
Rev Utumau’u Pupulu, (Superintendent/ Samoan 
Presbyter) 
021 842 883/utumauu.pupulu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy (10am Presbyter)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
... 

Rev. Simote Taunga (Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev. Sikeli Cawanikawai (Fijian Presbyter)  
021 207 6273/ sikeli@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

 
 

 

     Meetings and events:   
 
Parish  

Parsonage inspections—Monday 

6th June, 9am at 67 Downing Street. 

 

Finance and Resources 

Committee—Wednesday 15th 

June, 7pm on zoom 

 

Parish Executive—Tuesday 23 

June, 7pm 

 

Parish Council—Thursday 30 June, 

7pm 

 
Samoan Congregation 

Lay preachers Camp—Friday 17 

June to Sunday 19 June. 

 

Sinoti Samoa WLGTN District 

meeting—Saturday 25 June, St 

Sinoti Samoa WLGTN Combined 
Service—Sunday 26 June. 
 
Fijian congregation 
Fijian Quarterly Meeting—with 
Napier congregation—June 10—
June 12th. 
 
WaseWase General Meeting 
(AGM)  - July 15th—17th Wesley 
College, Auckland 
 
10am Congregation 
Youth group movie night—
Sunday 12th June, 4pm, 67 
Downing Street, Crofton Downs. 
 
Leaders Meeting—Tuesday 23rd 
June, 7pm , Vestry 
 
Mid-week lunch—Wednesday 13th 
July, 12 noon, Kitchen Park, 
Miriamr.  Please book in with 
Nicola. 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

Wellington Methodist Parish News 
Sunday 5 June 2022 

Parish Office  
Office staff: Murray Harnan 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday 11am to 3pm 
 Wednesday to Friday 10am to 3pm 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Sitiveni Pouvalu (Custodian) 
027 724 9986 



Parish Council appointments 
Parish Council is delighted to 
announce the following appointments: 
 
Parish Treasurer— Faoa Taupau 
(from the Samoan congregation).  
 
Parish Secretary—Lupeti Finau (from 
the Tongan congregation). 
 
We thank Faoa and Lupeti for their 
willingness to serve out church in these 
roles and we wish them both God’s 
richest blessings. 
 
The email addresses are: 
parish.treasurer@wesleychurch.org.nz 
parish.secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Parish Administration 
It is with sadness that we report that 
following more than eight years of 
service Ashleigh Dale finished her role 
as Parish Assistant Accountant. 
Ashleigh’s enthusiasm and energy will 
be missed. May God bless you and 
shine upon you as you begin the next 
journey in your life.  
 
This week we will be advertising for a 
person to be part of our administration 
team. If you are interested, or know 
someone who might like to apply, 
please ask Rev Utumau’u Pupulu for a 
copy of the job description. 
 
Applications will be open from 
Tuesday 7th June and will close on 
Friday 17th June.  Applications must 
be in writing, with a copy of your cv, 
and be emailed to 
Utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz 

Oh! To be on a committee! 
The following poem by Leslie 
Lipson is by way of acknowledging 
all those who serve our church 
through the various committees. We 
thank you for your service, and the 
time and commitment you give. 
 
O give me some pity—I’m on a 
committee, which means that from 
morning till night … 
We attend and amend and contend 
and defend, without a conclusion in 
sight. We confer and concur, we 
defer and demure, and reiterate all 
of our thoughts … 
We revise the agenda with frequent 
addenda, and consider a load of 
reports. We compose and propose, 
we suppose and oppose, and the 
points of procedure are fun! 
But though various notions are 
brought up in motions, there’s 
terribly little gets done. 
We resolve and absolve, but never 
dissolve, since its out of the question 
for us! What a shattering pity to end 
our committee, where else could we 
make such a fuss! 
 
COMING SOON … 
Youth combined movie night.  If 
you are interested, talk to Ese 

 Thank you for coming to our service!  
Please make sure you have our car pass on your dashboard.  

Bulletin Contribution 
If you have anything for the 

bulletin, please have it in to the 
office by  

12pm on Thursdays. 




